
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hope to see you all soon. 
 
Kings Avenue Team 

Tuesday 2nd June 2020 Visit us at www.kingsavenueschool.co.uk                        

Welcome Back. 

The children came in today and had a great time.  They socialised with their friends, spent time 
in class and it was brilliant!!  The school is now open to Key workers, Reception, Year 1 and 
6.  Please send your children back.  It's a great place to be! 

I'm so glad to be 
back at school be-
cause my teacher is 
helping me under-
stand my work and I 
am learning more 
than I did at home. 

I'm pleased to be 
back because I 
can see my friends 

 
I’ve loved coming 
back to school today! 


